
 

 

 

Dear friends, 
 
We trust this update finds you enjoying summertime and God’s provision in each day.  It’s great to pause with 
the change of each season of the year and give thanks to the Provider – the One who, without fail, fulfills each 
promise he has made.   
 
I was just now communicating via WhatsApp with Victor Campos, who was the Director of the Quechua Radio 
station and ministries for 15 years.  Lucinda and I got to know Victor when living in Sucre for our first 10 years 
in Bolivia.  Later Victor and I shared side-by-side offices at the radio station during his years in Cochabamba.  
He recently did me the favor of writing an article for the Evanglical Missions Quarterly on the progress of the 
Gospel among the Quechua over the past decades and the continuing needs in the present context of the 
church in Bolivia.  If you’re interested you can find the article Victor 
authored on the Amazon Kindle site.  It’s in the “EMQ April-June 2024:  
Evangelical Missions Quarterly – Volume 60 Issue 2” (the article entitled 
“God’s grace abounds among the Quechua”).  It gives an excellent 
summary of the progress of the Gospel among the Quechuas, the impact of 
Quechua radio Mosoj Chaski,  and the need that exists presently.  
Unfortunately, the Quarterly is not free.   
 
Pray for Victor and his wife, Ofelia, who also worked for many years at 
Mosoj Chaski.  They now live in Sucre, where Victor is from originally.  
They’re teaching youth and providing leadership in the local church Lucinda 
and I were involved in during the mid-1980’s.  Victor also helps with Mosoj 
Chaski’s mobile Quechua Bible training, and with Langham Partners.  Both 
Victor and Ofelia have their hand in multiple ministry “pies”, and continue 
to be used of God in impactful ways in his kingdom. 
 
Please pray also for the following: 
- for Krissy, the married daughter (w/ 2 little sons) of one of the leaders we work with.  She is scheduled for 

a bone transplant to deal with Luekemia 
- for implementation of expanded initiatives and goals following up on the International leadership 

meetings in Kenya.  The vision is to, God leading and enabling, double the number of unreached people 
groups we reach out to in the coming years 

- safety and fruit for the labors of Santiago and Victor in the mobile Quechua leadership training workshops 
- Goretty and the rest of the workers at Fundación Emanuel 
- For our travels the second half of June to visit a couple of supporting churches and also spend some time 

with two of our kids’ families in Maine 
 

In Christ’s love,    
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